

Newsletter

New Curriculum 2019

As a staff team, we are extremely happy with the new curriculum and the feedback from the children in lessons. The school council have also acknowledged that they are pleased to be learning new skills. If there is any parental feedback from the work you have seen on Seesaw please let the class teachers know as we want this to work for us as a school.

CARPARK

Please can parents refrain from driving on to the carpark? The carpark is for staff only and there is a 5mph speed limit as pedestrians use this route. If you are late coming to school please still respect this, there are plenty of parking spaces on Martinfield Road.

Thank you for all of the kind uniform donations for the pre-loved rails.

This has been acknowledged in the local newspaper.

Penwortham school pupils help each other - and save the planet

Behaviour

One of the areas on the parental questionnaire that was scored lower than the others was regarding the behaviour of pupils. To try to tackle this we are in the process of re-evaluating our current policy and rethinking a new one.

The staff and the school council have developed three golden rules for everyone at Kingsfold -

- 1. Be Ready
- 2. Be Respectful
- 3. Be Safe

Afternoon Tea

I will do afternoon tea next week for the last two weeks winners.

